
December 20, 2021 

 

 

 

 

.Township of Ontelaunee 

35 Ontelaunee Dr. 

Reading, PA  19605 

 

A special meeting of the Ontelaunee Township Board of Supervisors was called to order at 

7 p.m. by the Board Chairman Kenneth Stoudt, in the Ontelaunee Township building, with 

Board Supervisor Gary Hadden present.  

 

Additional Meeting Attendees: Solicitor Elizabeth Magovern (via telephone) 

     Kim Y. Berger, Secretary 

 

VISITORS: Fred Harrison, Kelly Burdick, Josh Steingraber, Rudy Schmehl, Lester Kissinger, 

Jeremy Hoagland, Nicole Schwenk, Michael Schwenk, Heather Schoener 

 

 

NEW BUSINESS: 

 

The following candidates were interviewed for the positon of supervisor due to the resignation of 

William Klein. 

 
Bryce Zohner                      via telephone 

 
Nicole Schwenk 

 
Jeremy Hoagland 

 
Lester Kissinger 

 

Rudy Schmehl 
 

 

After interviewing the candidates, a motion was made by Gary Hadden and seconded by 

Kenneth Stoudt to appoint Rudy Schmehl of Berkley Road to fill the unexpired term of William 

Klein until the term expires December 31, 2023.  Vote 2:0 

 

ADJOURNMENT  

 

A motion was made by Gary Hadden and seconded by Kenneth Stoudt to adjourn the special 

meeting at 7:20 p.m. Vote 2:0 

 

Respectfully 

 

 

Kim Y. Berger, Secretary 


